«Date»

To the Parents of «Patient’s Name»

«Street_Addr_L1» «Street_Addr_L2»

«City», «State» «Zip»

Re: Ongoing risk of pertussis – no record of Tdap booster immunization

Dear Parent or Guardian:

Pertussis (whooping cough) continues to be an ongoing threat to our children’s health. To help prevent the spread of pertussis, California law requires all incoming 7th graders in California to be immunized with a pertussis booster vaccine called Tdap before starting classes this fall.
Your child’s health is very important to us. Our records indicate that your child has not yet received the Tdap booster. If instead your child has received the Tdap booster at our offices in the past few weeks, you may disregard this notice. If your child received a Tdap booster elsewhere, please notify us so we can update our records. 

If your child has not received a Tdap booster, please make an appointment for him or her to receive it and other recommended care as soon as possible; you may also schedule an appointment to receive a check-up and the Tdap booster in one visit.

For more information about pertussis and the new vaccine requirement, please visit http://www.shotsforschool.org/  

If you have any questions, please contact [insert contact information]. 

Sincerely,
Provider/clinic name

Address

Phone

Email

